
Kindergarten Supply List 2022 - 2023

● 2 glue sticks

● 2 - 4 boxes of 24-pack Crayola crayons ($.50 each at

Target during summer, all other brands get waxy and smear)

● 2 thin dry erase markers (any colors, Dollar Store carries

them)

● Backpack ~ Please make sure it’s big enough to fit a folder

(without having to bend the folder in half) and does not
have wheels. It is helpful if their lunchbox can fit into their

backpack.

● Earbuds or earphones (Dollar store has them) PLEASE make

sure they fit your child and that they can put them in/on.

Please put them in a ziplock bag with their name on it.

While we appreciate it we do NOT need any folders, notebooks,
personal pencils, pencil cases, scissors, or markers (unless for art

supplies below) this year in
Room 30. They will be sent back home if you send them in.

Needed for ART class: small blunt scissors, glue stick, eraser,

thin markers.

Please put it in a soft pencil case or a ziplock bag labeled with

their name

***Optional*** (but always welcome/needed) boxes of tissues, a

box of any size ziplocks, and Ticonderoga pencils (they really are

the only ones that sharpen well, erase cleanly and last)



Also needed this year:

● Sneakers!!  We prefer that the kids wear sneakers on all

days, but they definitely need them for P.E. days.

● A change of clothes to be kept at school (including underwear

and socks).  The kids often have accidents (spilled food, wet

slides, bathroom accidents, etc.) and the nurse doesn't

always have clothes to fit them in her office.

● Kindergartners have 2 snacks daily.  We encourage you to

send your child to school with a small, healthy morning and

afternoon snack each day.  Please make sure you go over

opening containers and juice boxes.

● The kids may keep a water bottle at their tables if it is the

kind that has a spout or straw and will not create

condensation.  All other bottles will be easily accessible but

not kept on the table.

● Please be prepared with supplies at home for homework:

pencils, erasers, crayons, scissors and glue. We do not need

pencils, a pencil case, scissors or markers brought into

school for our classroom.

● Please label your child’s backpack and lunchbox with his/her

name.

We’re looking forward to a great year together in

Kindergarten!

If you have any questions please contact me at

silverman.t@beaconk12.org


